
Remembering 

Bruno M. Suppa



Amalgmation of COSTI 

and the Italian Immigrant 

Aid Society – two agencies 

join forces

Left to right: Bruno M. Suppa, 

Antonio Signoroni, Anothy Barone, 

Saverio Pagliuso and Lino Magagna



Board and staff prepare for 

United Way Panel visit

Left to right: Vice President Bruno 

M. Suppa, Mario J. Calla, President 

Maria Minna and Board Members 

Celestino De luliis and 

Joe Baldanza



Dr. Michael Yealland, 

Bruno M. Suppa and 

Lino Magagna



Vittoria Adhami - Vice 

President of COSTI and 

Chair of Women's Services, 

with Bruno M. Suppa



President Maria Minna and 

Bruno M. Suppa at 

COSTI’s Annual General 

Meeting, 1992



President Bruno M. Suppa, 

Board Members and Staff 

celebrate Mario J. Calla’s 

10th Anniversary Service 

Milestone with COSTI



760 College Street facility 

renamed the “Corvetti

Education Centre” in 

honour of Panfilo Corvetti

for his dedication and 

contribution to COSTI

Left to right: Bruno M. Suppa, 

Panfilo Corvetti, Maria Corvetti and 

Christine Corvetti-Prez



Vaughan Employment 

Services Opening 

Celebration, 1997

Left to right: Joyce Frustaglio, 

Bruno M. Suppa and the 

Honourable Maurizio Bevilacqua



“Breaking Ground” The 

Hogg’s Hollow Memorial 

press conference and 

launch



President Bruno M. Suppa

thanks Grace Fusillo-

Lombardi for her support 

and dedication at 

“Breaking Ground” The 

Hogg’s Hollow Memorial 

ceremony



President Bruno M. Suppa

welcomes guests to 

COSTI’s 65th Anniversary 

Celebration held on 

October 26, 2017 at the 

Aga Khan Museum



Ontario Minister of 

Citizenship and 

Immigration, Laura 

Albanese, attends COSTI’s 

65th Anniversary 

Celebration held on 

October 26, 2017 at the 

Aga Khan Museum



Bruno M. Suppa, President 

of COSTI Immigrant 

Services is presented with 

the Cavaliere dell’Ordine

della Stella d’Italia (Order of 

the Italian Star) by the 

Italian Consul General, 

Dott. Tullio Guma on 

Friday, July 5, 2013

Left to right: Adriana Suppa, Dott. Guma, 

Bruno M. Suppa, Matilde Suppa, 

Elisa Suppa



The Honourable Jason 

Kenney, Minister of 

Citizenship and Immigration 

Canada visits the Vaughan 

Welcome Centre 

Left to right: Mario J. Calla, The 

Honourable Jason Kenny, 

Bruno M. Suppa



Ralph Chiodo Family 

Immigrant Reception Centre 

building dedication 

announcement, in 

recognition of the generous 

support received from Ralph 

and Rose Chiodo

Left to right: Mario J. Calla, Marjorie 

Calla, Ontario Minister of Citizenship and 

Immigration Laura Albanese, 

Bruno M. Suppa, Rose Chiodo, Ralph 

Chiodo, Vice President Vittoria Adhami

and Member of the Board, The 

Honourable Frank Iacobucci



Bruno M. Suppa recognizes 

COSTI employer at Annual 

Employer Recognition Event 

in York Region



Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

and Grand Opening of the 

Ralph Chiodo Family 

Immigrant Reception Centre

Left to right: Ralph Chiodo, Rose Chiodo, 

Ontario Minister of Citizenship – Charles 

Sousa, Members of the Board – The 

Honourable Frank Iacobucci, Fausto

Gaudio, Vittoria Adhami, Bruno M. 

Suppa, and Mario J. Calla



COSTI A History In 

Progress Book Launch, 

April 3, 2007

Left to right: Bruno M. Suppa and 

Adriana Suppa



Minister of Citizenship and 

Immigration Canada, The 

Honourable John McCallum 

attends COSTI’s 2017 Annual 

General Meeting. Syrian 

newcomers participated in their 

first official business meeting in 

Canada.



President Bruno M. Suppa, 

Staff and Volunteers at 

COSTI’s Syrian Newcomers’ 

Picnic held in High Park on 

June 30, 2017



Italian President Sergio 

Mattarella welcomed by 

Bruno M. Suppa at COSTI’s 

Corvetti Education Centre



I Am A New Canadian 

Public Education 

Campaign Launch held in 

April 2019 at the Gladstone 

Hotel in Toronto


